SALISBURY ACADEMY PSA AUGUST MINUTES

Tuesday September 1, 2020, 12:00pm, Zoom Meeting

Shannon welcomed everyone to the meeting.

The August minutes were reviewed and approved.

Financial Report-

Cash balance is \$9,484.38

Shannon reviewed the financials ending August 31 and reported income from the uniform closet and Tommy Hilfiger. Expenses incurred to date include the purchase of umbrellas and the back to school breakfast for the teachers.

New & Old Business-

Teacher Wish List: Information will be sent to teachers this week with their lists due to Shannon by Sept 25 for voting at the October 6 PSA meeting.

Teacher spotlight and getting to know our teachers: The administration has asked all staff members to complete a survey of their favorite things. This will be used to help show our appreciation for our teachers. Parents interested in coordinating this project should e-mail smccoy@salisburyacademy.org. Thoughts are to highlight one/two teachers every few weeks and provide them with a goody bag of their favorite treats.

Other thoughts are a snack cart day (third grade is trying this out next week!), possible every two weeks or each month. Possibly each grade level could be assigned to take a turn stocking the cart with treats to share with the staff.

Fall fundraiser: The group would like to explore options to sell poinsettias, and/or Christmas wreaths and garland. Shannon has reached out to Patterson Farm about flowers and will reach out to Godley's for information about greenery. Sale would need to open early November with items arriving first week of December.

Classroom parties: Teachers and division directors will discuss a revised format for class parties with limited parent volunteers. More information will be shared at the October meeting.

PSA group has been asked to consider ways to build community while following CDC guidelines. If events like Grandperson's Day, Movie Night, and Bingo Night need to be rescheduled, how can we come together as a school community.

The next meeting will be Tuesday October 6 at 12:00.

Submitted by Shannon McCoy